
CUSTOMER NOTICE
To help maintain service delivery and slow the spread of Covid-19
we’re asking our customers to follow our short-term measures
effective Monday 8th August:

• We kindly ask you to wear a face mask and sanitise your hands 
before entering our shop/offices

• Only 2 customers are permitted in our shop at any one time
• Please observe social distancing when in our shop
• We encourage customers to consider other forms of 

communication with us by tele: 22900 or email: service@sure.co.sh 
where possible, or to use our drop-off box in the shop foyer to 
submit service application forms

• We encourage customers to consider signing up to e-billing; and to 
also consider using direct debit or online banking as payment 
methods


